
30/10/2020 

MR Casey Aimer 
335 / 17 Howard AVE 
Dee WHy NSW 2099 
caseyaimer@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/1235 - 888 Pittwater Road DEE WHY NSW 2099

Opposing the application.

Dear Assessing Officer,

As a resident of the Lighthouse complex, I would like to make a submission against the 
proposal for a car wash development.

There is already a car wash facility in Brookvale and Dee Why (run by the RSL) which is more 
than enough for the area. 

There is a manual provision for the residents of the building to wash their own cars also.

The position of the car wash would cause conjestion for residents looking to leave and enter 
the complex and the benefit to residents is unclear.

Regards

Casey Aimer 

Sent: 30/10/2020 6:00:58 PM
Subject: Online Submission


